
   ERNIE GONZALEZ 
 NEW & USED VEHICLES  

                          

    406 Ontario St.  
                  St. Catharines, ON  

 

Kia of St. Catharines   905-684-4542  

 

The Catholic Women’s  
League of Canada 

We need you ! Will you join us? 

Meetings:1st Tuesday of the Month 

Place : Parish Hall 

Phone : Mary @ 905-834-9520 

Blackadder Leon Marion & Fazari LLP 

Barristers & Solicitors 

Paul D. Leon 
B.A., LL.B. 

Angelo P. Fazari 
B.A., B.COMM, LL.B 

149 West Main St., P.O. Box 366 
 Welland, ON L3B 5P7 

Phone: (905)-735-2921  FAX: (905)-735-4519 
84 West St., P.O. Box 334 

Port Colborne, ON  L3K 5W1 
Phone: (905)-834-4525  FAX: (905)-834-3254  

 

Open Space for  

new sponsors 

St. Therese of Lisieux 
of the Child  Jesus and the Holy Face Catholic Church 

 

379 Fares Street Port Colborne, ON L3K 1W9 

  email:  stthereseoflisieux@saintcd.com 
 
  Web:    http://sttheresepc.ca 
 

Rectory & Office: 905-834-4645       Fax: 905-834-4567 
Rev. Daniele Bertoldi, CFIC – Pastor   
Mrs. Carol Shevlin—Secretary 
 
Office Hours: Wednesday     8:30AM—4:30PM 
                        
Holy Mass Schedule: 
The Day of the Lord begins Saturday: Vigil 4:00PM 
Sunday:  9:00AM  
Weekdays:  8:00AM or as announced 
 
Sacrament of Penance (Confession) 
Tuesday—Saturday: 7:00 AM –7:45 AM 
Saturday: 3:00-3:45PM  
Sunday:  8:00-8:45AM 
 
Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick: 
Please contact the parish priest during serious illness or be-
fore surgery. 
 
Sacrament of Baptism: By appointment.  
 
Sacrament of Marriage: 
Please contact the parish priest as soon as possible.  Pre-
marriage classes are mandatory. 
 
Eucharistic Adoration:  
First Friday  of the Month:     8:30—9:30 
First Saturday of the Month:  8:30—9:30 
 
Catholic Women’s League: 
President: Mary Nan—905-834-9520 
Knights of Columbus Council #3732:  
Wayne Badaway— 905.732.8482 
 
St. Therese of Lisieux School  905-835-8082 

J. SNEEK PLUMBING  
Renovations  

Additions  
 

Fully Licensed and insured  

 

Tel: 905 964 2518   e-mail:  sneekjohnplg@gmail.com  

October 

20th:  29th  

Sunday in  

O. T. 

“What do you like 

me to do for you? ” 



SUNDAY OFFERING  

Sunday October 13th 

Offerings:   1,444.00 

Needs of Cdn. Church:       50.00 

World Missions:        25.00 

Maintenance:      100.00 

 

 

 

Sat. October      19th: Vigil of the 29th Sunday in OT 4:00PM +George Stepanchuk by the family 

Sun.  October   20th: 29th Sunday in OT    9:00AM All Parishioners 

Tue.  October     22nd: Ferial      8:00AM Health for Thomas Shevlin by Carol 

Wed. October    23rd: Ferial      8:00AM +Maria & Oliviero Poivesan by Wilma 

Thu. October     24th: Ferial      8:00AM +Terese Ravasio by Aldo Bonomi 

Fri. October     25th: Ferial      8:00AM +Stanislawa Siudara by Irene Sinko 

Sat.  October     26th: Ferial      8:00AM +Giuseppe Consonni by Aldo Bonomi 

   Vigil of  30th Sunday in O.T.   4:00PM All Parishioners 

Sun. October    13th:      30th Sunday in O.T.   9:00AM +Joseph Azzopardi  

              by Annette Azzopardi & family 

 29th Sunday in Ordinary time 

October 20th, 2024—Year B 

Registration For marriage Anniversary certificate 

Bishop Bergie will send a congratulatory certificate to 

married couples who have celebrated or will celebrate 

a 25th, 40th, 50th or 60th anniversary in the year 

2024. To receive a certificate please complete the reg-

istration form  at the parish office by November 8. 

Sunday November 3rd coffee social following 9 a.m.  

Mass.  

Tuesday November  5th: CWL members meeting 

Last year, working with St. Therese school, we delivered 

15 gift boxes to families in need before Christmas. These 

gift boxes contained socks, mitts, hats, scarves, some 

toys, none perishable food items and a gift card for gro-

ceries. During the month of November we will be col-

lecting those listed items. Baskets will be at the entrance 

of the church for your donations. Gift cards please see 

Mary Nan or Mary Van Ruyven. With your help we hope 

to fulfill our goal of filling 16 gift boxes  

Pope’ s intention prayers for the Month of October:  

For a shared mission 

We pray that the Church con-

tinue to sustain in all ways a 

Synodal lifestyle, as a sign of co

-responsibility, promoting the 

participation, the communion 

and the mission shared among 

priests, religious and lay people  

Mass Intentions for 2025 

Now you can place your Mass Intention for the year 

2025 in the office on Wednesdays or simply put all 

information in the white envelope and leave it in the 

mail box. Please provide the approximate date and 

time for the Mass and contact phone number in case 

that the date you want is already been take  

WORLD MISSION SUNDAY This year, 

World Mission Sunday will take place 

on October 20. The Pope's message for 

this year's World Mission Day focuses 

on the parable of the wedding ban-

quet. He invites Christ's disciples to "go 

out and invite everyone" to the ban-

quet of God's Kingdom, without exclud-

ing anyone. The Pope emphasizes the 

importance of the Church's mission, 

which should be tireless and directed 

towards all humanity, with joy, respect, 

and kindness. He reminds that every 

Christian is called to partake in this mission, spreading the Gospel in the manner of Christ. (https://www.vatican.va/

content/francesco/en/messages/missions/documents/20240125-giornata-missionaria.html 0 

There  is a worldwide collection for the missionary Church that provides emergency aid when disasters strike, cares 

for refugees in war torn countries and provides transportation for priests, religious and lay pastoral workers. Please 

pray for the workers and be generous on World Mission Sunday.  

PRIESTS DIOCESAN FALL STUDY 

Priest Diocesan Fall Study days are schedule for October 28th-

30th , 2024. Father Daniele will not be available for Tuesday 

and Wednesday morning masses.  The Holy Masses schedule 

for those days in our church will be celebrated by Father Dan-

iele at Mount Carmel Spiritual Centre. Sorry for the inconven-

ience. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Special Mass will be held on Nov. 1st  
at 6:00 PM. 

 
Traditionally, November is the month when we are invited to 
pray for our departed brothers and sisters. Praying for them 
is a meaningful way to express gratitude for all they have 
done for us. It also allows us to feel the love we share with 
them, both past and present. 
As in previous years, a Book of Life will be placed in front of 
the baptismal font. Through baptism, we become visible chil-
dren of God and heirs of eternal life. 
In addition to the weekly Sunday Masses celebrated in their 

memory, a You are warmly invited to join us in this special 

remembrance this November  1st, Solemnity of All Saints. 

Coats for Kids  

The Knights of Columbus is once 

again collecting new and gently used 

winter coats for needy children and 

adolescents in our community. If 

you wish to donate, please place 

your coat(s) in the box at the rear of 

the church during the month of No-

vember. Monetary donations are 

also welcome. Please make cheques 

payable to the Knights of Columbus. For more info or monetary dona-

tions please contact: Josef VanRuyven - 289 969 9369  


